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FY 2025-26 FY 2026-27
Projections 
FY 2027-28

Projections 
FY 2028-29

Net Cost (Savings)
General Fund $57,490 $59,709 $61,354 $63,083

Appropriations/Allocations
General Fund $57,490 $59,709 $61,354 $63,083
Federal Expenditures Fund $58,824 $61,094 $62,777 $64,547

Revenue
Federal Expenditures Fund $58,824 $61,094 $62,778 $64,547

Fiscal Detail and Notes

132nd MAINE LEGISLATURE

Allowing health care providers licensed in another state to provide telehealth services to a patient in the State under 
certain conditions may result in a loss of revenue to boards within and affiliated with the Department of Professional 
and Financial Regulation impacted by this legislation due to a reduction in licensing and other fees. The impact can 
not be estimated at this time.

The Department of Health and Human Services will require General Fund appropriations of $57,490 in fiscal year 
2025-26 and $59,709 in fiscal year 2026-27 to establish one Health Services Consultant Position in the Office of 
MaineCare Services. Federal Expenditures Fund allocations will also be required for the FMAP match.

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

An Act to Permit Telehealth Services Across State Lines Following Referral from a Primary Care 
Provider Based in the State

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement for Original Bill
Sponsor: Rep. Fredette of Newport

Committee: Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial Services
Fiscal Note Required: Yes
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